From: "Johnston, Sadhu" <Sadhu.Johnston@vancouver.ca>

To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" < CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

**Date:** 5/11/2017 3:32:47 PM

Subject: City Service Awards - June 7th, 2017 from 4:00 - 7:30 PM

Dear Mayor and Council,

Once again this year, the City of Vancouver is delighted to celebrate the collective contribution and success of our employees with our annual City Service Awards.

This year, employees submitted over 200 nominations recognizing their co-workers in a number of award categories, ranging from teamwork to innovation. On **Wednesday June 7** we will reveal the winners of the 2017 awards.

The City's Corporate Management Team will host this casual employee recognition event from 4:00-7:30 pm at the Hillcrest Centre Curling Arena (4575 Clancy Loranger Way) to acknowledge the nominees and winners of these awards. The event is also a chance to bring employees together and thank everyone for their hard work throughout the year. Food will be provided by City Food carts and the presentation of awards will run from 5:30 to 6:30 pm.

We would like to extend you an invitation to celebrate with our staff. If you are interested and available to attend, please RSVP to Sue Goddard at <a href="mailto:sue.goddard@vancouver.ca">sue.goddard@vancouver.ca</a>.

Please contact Sue (604.871.6178) if you have any questions.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Best Sadhu

Sadhu Aufochs Johnston | City Manager City of Vancouver | 453 W 12h Avenue Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4 604.873.7627 |Sadhu.johnston@vancouver.ca

Twitter: sadhuajohnston



CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this information, is strictly prohibited.